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May 7, 2020 
 
William E. Hendricks 
CenturyLink 
902 Wasco Street 
Hood River, OR  97031 
 
Re: Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC and 

EnTelegent Solutions, Inc.; Docket No. 20-049-09 
 

Dear Mr. Hendricks, 
 
 On April 30, 2020, CenturyLink QC filed with the Public Service Commission of Utah 
(PSC) an Amendment (“Amendment) to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest 
Corporation dba CenturyLink QC and EnTelegent Solutions, Inc. (“Interconnection 
Agreement”). The proposed Amendment adds terms and conditions for Unbundled Network 
Elements and Resale (both as defined in the Interconnection Agreement) as set forth in the 
attachments to the Amendment.  
 
 On May 5, 2020, the Division of Public Utilities filed a memorandum recommending the 
PSC acknowledge the Amendment. 
 
 There being no recommendation to reject the Amendment, the Amendment is 
acknowledged and, consistent with 47 U.S.C. § 252 (e), shall be deemed approved, effective July 
29, 2020.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#313560 


